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EDITOR'S CORNER 

During 1986 we will continue to recognize the accomplishments of scientists 
who have made outstanding contributions in mosquito systematics. In the next 
issue we will honor Elizabeth Marks, an Irish lady, who moved to Australia at an 
early age and grew up to become Australia's leading mosquito scientist. 

Later in 1986 we will honor James B. Kitzmiller, who has contributed 
immensely to our knowledge of the genetics and cytogenetics of mosquitoes with 
over 150 publications on the subject. 

Also in the coming year, we will continue to publish papers of broad 
interest from world wide contributors. The majority of our papers are short 
articles, but we also continue to receive monographs such as the recent 
"Mosquitoes of Argentina" and the excellent and useful "Mosquitoes of the Ryukyu 
Archipelago" which appears in the present issue. 

We would like to encourage comments from our readers, which we would be 
happy to publish if appropriate (See Vol. 14(Z): 135-137). Scientific Notes are 
also accepted and can generally be published very quickly. Waiting time for all 
accepted papers to be published is usually less than one year. 

I would also like to remind our readers that membership in the AMCA is not 
necessary to publish in Mosquito Systematics and that we also have limited funds 
to publish worthy papers without cost to the author (See Instructions to 
Contributors in the journal). 

At present we have slightly more than 300 subscribers. We would like to 
increase that number and hope that present subscribers will publicize the 
journal and help us to increase its circulation. 


